
United States Department of the 
Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Las Cruces District Office 

1800 Marquess Street 
Las Cruces, NM  88005 

TERMINATION OF FIRE PREVENTION ORDER # NMLC00000-22-01 

Pursuant to 43 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 9212.2, Fire Prevention Order Number 
NMLC00000-22-01, applicable to all lands within the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) 
Albuquerque District, in the following counties: Dona Ana, Otero, Luna, Sierra, Grant and 
Hidalgo, New Mexico, dated April 27, 2022, and signed by Dave Wallace, Las Cruces Assistant 
District Manager, is hereby terminated.  

This Order will be in effect Friday, July1, 2022, at 8 a.m. 

Recent monsoonal moisture has mitigated the fire danger and threat of human caused fires. 

Questions regarding this order should be addressed to the BLM Fire Management Officer, Mark 
Bernal, at (575) 525-4305 or the Las Cruces District Office at (575) 525-4300. 

Done at las Cruces, New Mexico, the 27th day of June 2022. 

__________________________________________ 
Bill Childress 
District Manager 
BLM Las Cruces District 
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